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DAI LARMA PROJECT 

CONDOLENCE’S OFFERED TO   
THE AMBASSADOR OF IRAN  

In this project, Synercon's team was tasked with
performing Vulnerability Assessment and Penetration
Testing (VAPT) on the CLRMIS software for the Board
of Revenue Khyber Pakhtunkhwa (KP). Our team
conducted thorough testing of the software, and the
findings were integrated into a detailed report
presented to the Senior Member Board of Revenue
(SMBOR).

At the conclusion of the project, a training session
was conducted for the Board of Revenue team,
ensuring they are well-equipped to maintain and
enhance the security of their software. This project
underscores our commitment to enhancing the
security and efficiency of our clients' systems.

Ms. Sajida Zulfiqar (Chairperson) and Mr. Jabbar
Khan (CEO) visited the Iranian Embassy to extend
their condolences on the passing of his H.E. President
Ebrahim Raisi and H.E. Foreign Minister Hossein
Amirabdollahian. They met with the Ambassador of
Iran to offer their heartfelt sympathies and prayers
for the deceased.

Mr. Jabbar Khan left a touching message in the
memorial diary dedicated to the late President and
Foreign Minister, honoring their memory and
expressing deep sorrow on behalf of our community.
This visit highlighted the strong bonds of solidarity
and respect between our nations during this time of
grief.
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SITE VISIT WITH THE ASSISTANT
COMMISSIONER JAMRUD-KHYBER
PASS ECONOMIC CORRIDOR (KPEC)
PROJECT

On 21st May, 2024, the Synercon engineering
team, alongside the Assistant Commissioner
Jamrud, conducted a site visit to evaluate six
potential sites for the new Pak-Afgan bus
Terminal project. The goal was to identify the
most suitable location in accordance with
World Bank policies.

1st Meeting of the FPCCI Central Standing
Committee on Export was held on 23rd May
2024 at the FPCCI Capital Office, Islamabad,
and via Zoom Link, convened by Mr. Jabbar
Khan, Convener of the Committee. A proposal
for development of export sector was
presented in the meeting. Saadat ullah
Khattak Director Synercon gave his valuable
input on the export of engineering and IT
serrvices. The meeting was attended by larger
number of businessmen from across Pakistan
from the export driven industry sectors.

During the visit, an additional site was
identified. This new site, spanning
approximately 40 acres, is closer to the
Southern Link Road (SLR) and Peshawar
Torkham Expressway (PTEX), presenting a more
favorable option for the terminal. The proximity
to these key infrastructures enhances its
suitability, making it a promising candidate for
the project.

This visit underscores our commitment to
thorough evaluations and adherence to
international  BEST PRACTICES in our project
development process.

FPCCI EXPORT COMMITTEE
1ST MEETING
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